
 

 
 

6 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
On Wednesdays, depending on which option subjects students study, there is a variable start 
time for Years 10 & 11. 
 
Some start at the later time of 9.15am and others are required at the normal time of 8.30am. 
 
The time that is right for your young person to come in tomorrow, can be seen on their 
Go4Schools timetable, and their paper timetable will also show this. 
 
If for any reason you cannot access either Go4Schools or the paper timetable, please send your 
young person in at 8.30am to be on the safe side! 
 
Many thanks 
The Carrington Team. 
 
 


